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Lord Mayor Caroline Conroy 
Dublin City Council 
Civic Offices 
Wood Quay 
Dublin 8  
D08 RF3F 
 
RE: NTA Briefing to Full Council 
 
24th March 2023 
 
Dear Mayor, 
 
As you may be aware, the Minister for Transport recently approved the Greater Dublin Area Transport 
Strategy 2022-2042 in accordance with the Dublin Transport Authority Act, 2008. The NTA published 
the approved Strategy on the 24th January 2023. The Strategy covers Dublin City and County as well 
as the counties of Meath, Kildare and Wicklow. 
 
The Transport Strategy has been developed to be consistent with the spatial planning policies and 
objectives set out in the Regional Spatial and Economic Strategy (RSES) as adopted by the Eastern and 
Midland Regional Assembly in June 2019, and finalised in January 2020. These objectives in turn are 
consistent with the National Planning Framework and the National Development Plan as set out in 
Project Ireland 2040. 
 
As the Strategy has now been published, the NTA would be open to attending a full council meeting 
to provide a briefing on the Strategy and to deal with other transport related matters that Councillors 
would like to raise. 
 
If this is something that interests the Council then you might revert back at your convenience so that 
a date can be arranged for such a briefing. 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact us at oireachtasliaison@nationaltransport.ie if you have any queries 
in respect of this correspondence. 
 
I look forward to hearing from you. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
____________ 
Anne Graham 
Chief Executive 
 
Cc: Chief Executive Officer, Dublin City Council 
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